
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Howdy Folks! 
 
Welcome to the final roundup of Oklahoma!  
 
I think everyone who performed in the show will agree that we had a fabulous week in the 
theatre! 
 
Here are just a few photos from show weeké 
 
     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
Our show beer Ale-Klahoma! is still available (but not for long). If 
youôd like to try some, call Brentwood Brewery direct on 01277 
200483 
 
óYou canôt say no on a Beautiful Morninô or at any other time of 
day ï itôs the All Er Nothinô pint for the Farmer and the Cowmanô 

 
 
 

First Step 
As you probably remember, we have been supporting the charity  
First Step throughout Oklahoma! rehearsals and show week.  
We also raffled two hampers full of lovely food items every night 
of the show. These products were all kindly donated by local  
producers 
  

Now we can proudly announce that we raised a 
 grand total of £686 from the five raffles! 
£343 has gone into society funds and £343 to First Step. 
 
Iôd like to say a huge thank you to all the local companies who very 
kindly donated produce, to Robert Gunn from Tastes of Anglia for 
organising the hampers for us and to my raffle ticket sellers for 
doing such a splendid job of selling so many tickets. 

 
TOTAL RAISED: I am delighted to announce that the total amount raised for First Step during 
Oklahoma! is £908! 
 
This money was raised in many ways, including collection boxes at rehearsals, Christmas card 
sales, Georgie Godbold collecting at her Sugar Wobbly demonstrations, raffles and a bucket 
collection during show week. 
 
Brentwood Brewery will also be making a donation of 10p per bottle or pint of Ale-Klahoma! 
sold, so hopefully we may well hit the £1,000 mark. 
 
Michelle Mitchell, Fundraising Manager at First Step told us: 
ñWe are very grateful to Suzanne Gunn and her fellow members of the Shenfield Operatic Society. Their 
commitment to raise awareness and funds for First Step will help us to continue to provide our services for families 
of babies and pre-school children with special needs and/or disabilities. We would also like to thank everyone who 
attended the performances of Oklahoma! for their generosity in supporting the raffle and the Queenôs Theatreò. 

 
 
Mayoral Visits 
 
We were very lucky to have two  
different Mayors and their guests come to  
watch Oklahoma!; Mark Reed from  
Brentwood and Brian Eagling from Havering.  
Both enjoyed the show very much and  
Brian came into the Green Room to thank  
the cast personally for raising awareness  
and funds for First Step, as this is also his  
chosen charity. 
.  

  



                
 

 

 

Final ticket sales 76.3%  
 

Thank you all for your hard work in selling those tickets.  
 

Our top ticket sellers wereé 
Suzanne Gunn 104 
Dave Cormack 74 
Byron Davies 73 
Lynne Barry 52 

 
Although we havenôt had all the final bills in yet, we believe that we will have made a small profit 

for society funds which will in turn allow us to continue to perform at the Queens Theatre 

  
 

 
 

The cost of staging Oklahoma! will be nearly £37,000.  This is where that money goesé 
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Ticket sales 76.3%  


